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No meetings have taken place, however various correspondence has been traded via email. 

 

The village WI groups have asked about planting trees on public land in the village as part of a nationwide initiative 

in collaboration with the Woodland Trust. It is proposed that the WG identify & evaluate potential locations from the 

bank of Parish and Dorset Council owned land that may be suitable before submitting a more formal proposal. 

 

Results from the recent village climate survey are being presented in a separate paper to Full Council 

 

A Climate Emergency Action Plan is also being presented at full council for approval. 

 

 

 

 

 


